
 

 

 

 

Washingbay Green Run 2020 – Statement 
It is the press release statement that we have tried our best to avoid since first having to 
postpone our event back in early March of this year. Despite all our efforts towards 
planning the safest running event possible, the worrying increase in Covid-19 cases across 
the island of Ireland has forced us to cancel the Washingbay Green Run for 2020. The 
decision process of cancelling our proud event has been tough but as we have stated 
previously, the health and wellbeing of our communities will always be our top priority. 

However, there is some good news to deliver at least. We are pleased to announce that 
for everyone who is happy for their registration to roll over automatically onto the 2021 
event scheduled for Saturday 13th March at no additional cost, you will be entered into a 
prize draw for a brand new ‘Fitbit Versa 3’ with the winner being announced on Saturday 
31st October’20. The following 10 names out of the hat will win a free WGR’20 t-shirt of 
your preferred size. 

If you still wish for a refund for this year’s event we will require your request in writing to 
washingbaygr@gmail.com before 5pm on Friday 30th October. Unfortunately at the time 
of writing, we cannot confirm that entry fees for WGR’21 will remain on par with this 
year’s originally planned event if you choose to opt-out at this stage. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank our sponsors for their ongoing support 
and understandably their sponsorship will roll automatically onto WGR’21. To end on a 
positive note, our club’s donation to Pieta House for the WGR’20 event will remain in 
place in recognition of their monumental work during these testing times and we really 
look forward to the day when they can participate in the Washingbay Green Run. 

     

Yours Faithfully, 

Brendan Quinn 

For further information please contact us at washingbaygr@gmail.com 

18th October 2020 


